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I am strongly opposed to any further infringement on our 2nd Amendment rights. This 

bill will not do anything to curtail any of the issues it wishes to address. However it 

will ensure otherwise law abiding citizens either wind up breaking the law or are 

forced to leave their firearms in a vehicle while they visit these sites. CCW holders 

are not the issue. Furthermore waiting periods will only serve to keep people in need 

of arms for self defense unarmed and prey for their abusers. Please stop trying to 

destroy our 2nd Amendment  


